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From: UpsClubFundraising [mailto:UpsClubFundraising@icr.ac.uk] 
Sent: 20 June 2012 13:37
To: All Sutton
Cc: 'Barbara Harrington (Barbara.Harrington@rmh.nhs.uk)'; 'Ashley D'Aquino (Ashley.D'Aquino@rmh.nhs.uk)'; Edwards, Steve (Steve.Edwards@imperial.nhs.uk); Steve Edwards (edwards@sketters.co.uk)
Subject: Tea Party fundraising total & prize winners
Dear All,
Thank you very much to those of you who joined us at our first Smithers’ Tea Party – we hope you had a nice time!  Together we raised £575 to add to the £1,396 raised at the spring party and bake sale in April.  That brings the total raised for the Ups Club so far this year to £1,971.  

We are having a bit of a rest from fundraising whilst the Mini-Olympics is going on, but are planning a raffle, cocktail evening and Christmas Shopping Fayre for later in the year, so we’ll be in touch with the details.  You can also keep updated with fundraising activity via our website:

http://theupsclub.co.uk/fundraising2012/fundraising2012.htm
If you would be interested in helping out with the next event, please don’t hesitate to get in touch as we would love to hear from you!

Now, onto the winners of the Tea Party games:

The winners of the aeroplane toss both with massive throws that hit the swimming pool:

1st place and winner of £30 GBK vouchers – James Mui

2nd place and winner of a CAMRA Good Beer Guide 2012 – Matthew James

The winner of ‘guess the number of sweets in the jar’ was Sara Dobbins with a guess of 379 only 5 away from the answer of 384.

Please email Nicola.whiffin@icr.ac.uk to claim your prizes.

Also, congratulations to the winners of the bake-off:

· Cara Lomas - overall winner for both the cupcakes and other cakes category

· Samantha Squire - Appearance Winner for Cupcakes 

· Vicky Anderson - Taste Winner for Cupcakes

· Nicola Chessum and Lindsey Evans - Appearance Winners for “other cakes” 

· Debbie Piercy - Taste Winner for “other cakes” 

Attached are a couple of pictures (click here to access) of some of the winning cakes so you can get an idea of what you missed out on tasting if you were unable to make it.

Looking forward to seeing you at our next events, 

All the best,

Becci

On behalf of the Ups Club Fundraising group

